
 

 
  
    Aug 9, 2021 
  

For Florida Blue and Truli for Health 
Providers 
  
COVID-19 SPECIAL ALERTS  
  
Temporary Change to Oxygen Requests for COVID-19 Patients 
We are waiving the prior authorization requirements for supplemental oxygen for 
patients being discharged with a COVID-19 diagnosis. This change only waives the 
authorization requirements for the first 30 days of supplemental oxygen.  Learn 
more>>  
  
    

 

https://www.floridablue.com/docview/oxygen-authorization-waiver/
https://www.floridablue.com/docview/oxygen-authorization-waiver/

